
Reception Summer Term Update 

This term has mostly been about FOREST 

SCHOOL!  We have been getting to know our 

new site.  The plants that grow there and the 

animals that live there.  We’ve found places to 

hide when we played ‘1 2 3 Where are you?’  

We got muddy and damp a few times!  We 

turned it into Fruit bat island.  But the most fun 

was moving the logs to our new base camp.  

Why don’t they roll in a straight line??? 

  

 

We continued to work hard this term consolidating our reading, writing and number 

skills.  We learned about Baptism with Father David and we also learned how to put 

someone in the recovery position as part of first aid. 

We finished the term and year off with a wonderful sports week that included 

dance, gymnastics, football, a walk in the park and a super fun sports day!

 


